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Promotion of gender confusion at Easter slammed
FamilyVoice Australia has criticised the promotion of gender confusion at Easter, a sacred 
time of year. 
 
“The promotion of gender confusion on Easter Sunday is offensive and should never have 
happened”, said FamilyVoice spokesman David d’Lima.
 
FamilyVoice Australia raised its concerns after Senator Penny Wong sent a ‘Happy Easter’ 
greeting to her 115,000 Instagram followers, followed by her statement that “The Albanese 
Labor Government stands with trans and gender diverse people across Australia”.
 
“Her comments prompted a flood of negative comments questioning her timing,” David 
d’Lima said.
 
“Easter is a sacred time of year and should be free from LGBT politics.” 
 
Further details:
David d’Lima - 0414 969 145

https://www.breitbart.com/europe/2024/03/31/australias-left-wing-govt-celebrates-easter-sunday-as-transgender-day-of-visibility/?fbclid=IwAR3m6OmikJnaOcHgKCoDD9L0zkcp4-AX-pHwhJmKxe99vJxy1wQQUepCYus

